







Ms Odile Quintin Director-General DG Empl **European Commission** Rue Joseph II, 27 B-1000 Brussels

15 January 2003

Dear Ms Quintin,

Re: Consultation document on work-related stress

Thank you for the consultation paper on work-related stress, which we received on 19 December 2002.

As you know, the issue of stress features in the 2003-2005 work programme of ETUC, UNICE/UEAPME and CEEP, which indicates that we shall organise a seminar on this issue in view of negotiating a voluntary agreement.

We are pleased to inform you that this seminar will take place of 25 and 26 February. We will keep you informed of the outcome of our discussions and ask you to wait for the result of our work.

Yours sincerely,

For UNICE/UEAPME

Emilio Gabaglio General Secretary Philippe de Buck Hans Werner Müller Secretary General

Secretary General **UEAPME**

Rainer Plassmann Secretary General

UNICE